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Value of the month: Responsibility 

Welcome back! And welcome to our first Reading Newsletter this year, in which we 
will keep you updated about all things reading on a monthly basis at Eversley. 
 
We are authors…   
We are celebrating our year 6 2023 leavers in this months’ newsletter…they are 
now all published authors. Over 2,500 Key Stage 2 pupils, including our year 6, 
worked together with award-winning children’s author Sita Brahmachari and 
Caribbean-English illustrator Lucy Farfort to publish their versions of 
Brahmachari’s new environmental tale, 
’Rewilding Dream”. Their book was published at 
the end of last term and each member of Year 6 
was presented with their own copy during a 
special reading performance at the Southbank 
Centre.  
If you would like to read our book the Eversley 
library has a very special signed copy that you may 
like to borrow this term. 
 
 

Library visits 
The Eversley Library will be re-opening this 
term. 
Each class will have a timetabled slot to 
visit the library; including time to browse 
and read the books before choosing a 
book to take home and read. 
Please do take care of our library books! 
As always, we are grateful for donations of good quality books for the library and 
particular requests from staff and children will be published in these reading 
letters.  
Birthday Books 
If you are looking for a way to celebrate your child’s birthday then we would love 
to encourage you to contribute a book to the school on their behalf. Each gifted 
book will be given a book template inside the cover with your child’s name on it 
and their names will be included in our newsletter and library noticeboard. 
We will be regularly listing books that we would like to have in the school library or 
that the children have requested to have in their class reading areas …for ideas to 
get started take a look at our September suggestions for KS1 & KS2 today! 

KS1 Birthday Book Suggestions 
 
 

KS2 Birthday Book Suggestions 
 



 

If you enjoyed reading Roald Dahl books on our 

special day in school this year then click the tree 

below for ideas of what you might enjoy reading 

next or visit one of our class reading areas or the 

school library for more reading fun! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/wp-content/uploads/BranchingOutRoaldDahlBFT.pdf


 

 


